* Respect Lakeland Police Department
s Integrity

» Team Work Roger Boatner
« Fxcellence Chief of Police

December 19, 2006

Gordon Watts
821 Alicia Road
Lakeland, FL 33801-2113

Mr. Watts:

I'am in receipt of your letter of December 18, 2006 in which you request,
presumably, copies of records in the custody of the City of Lakeland Police Department
(LPD). With respect to your relevant request, I decline to direct any LPD employee to
certify as to the absence of an LPD record.

Among the information you have requested are a .. .call to service...” and
“...calls to service...” The language of your request is hopelessly ambiguous. Unless you
clearly identify the nature of the record (e. g., radio, audio, communications between
identified persons or agencies, or both, specified written records) you seek in this regard,
we will not respond to those aspects of your requests.

Please advise, in writing, whether you are seeking the balance of the information
you have requested, only, or you intend to clarify your request with respect to .. .call to
service...”
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